
March 1st, 2020 

Dear Guests, 

 

Change of the Restaurants for Breakfast 

 

Thank you very much for your patronage at Dai-ichi Hotel Tokyo. 

From April 1st, 2020, we will change the restaurants for breakfast as follows. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding in this regard. 

 

 

 

Until Tuesday, March 31st, 2020 

 

Japanese-style “Tokai-tei” B1F 7:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. (Last order: 10:00 a.m.) 

Western-style “Enchanté” 2F 6:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. (Last order: 10:30 a.m.) 

Buffet “La Paranza”  B1F (Dai-ichi Hotel Annex) 7:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. (Last order: 9:30 a.m.) 

 

*“Tokai-tei” will stop its breakfast service after March 31st. 

 

 

From Wednesday, April 1st, 2020 

 

Japanese-style “Akashi” 2F 7:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. (Last order: 10:00 a.m.) 

Western-style “Enchanté” 2F 6:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. (Last order: 10:30 a.m.) 

Buffet “La Paranza”  B1F (Dai-ichi Hotel Annex) 7:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. (Last order: 9:30 a.m.) 

 

 

The management 

Dai-ichi Hotel Tokyo 


